
Special Council Meeting  
Second Budget Meeting 
Town of Meridian Hills 
September 28, 2015 

In attendance:   Walter Freihofer, Councilor- Absent- Medical Trip to Chicago 
   Sherman McMurray- Councilor 
   Terry O’Brien, Councilor 
   Jim Rush, Clerk Treasurer    
   Jennifer Hudson, Manager, London Witte Group, CPA 
   Sue Beesley, Town Attorney 
    
Residents & Visitors that signed in: 

None attended 

Call to Order;  

Residential Forum: No resident requested time to speak 

Approval of the Minutes: 
 Not Applicable   
  
Clerk Treasurer Report:  Clerk Treasurer Rush  

CT Rush and Jennifer Hudson, representing London Witte Group opened the dialog about the 
budget by asking for any questions.  Since the proposed budget had been disbursed in the 
week prior to the Special Meeting, there were no questions.    Councilor O’Brien thanked both 
CT Rush and Accountant Hudson for the work that they had done on the budget.  With a 
motion from Councilor O’Brien and second from Councilor McMurray, the initial vote for 
approval of the budget was passed unanimously. 

Approval of Claims: None were considered 

Meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted 

Clerk Treasurer  

James A. Rush


